
 
 

 
 

16/5/25 
 

Open Afternoon - Wednesday 16th July, 3:45pm to 4:45pm 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On the afternoon of Wednesday 16th July, we are inviting you to spend some time visiting your 
child’s classroom to see their learning from the year and, if you wish, chat to your child’s 
teacher. You will have received your child’s end of year report by this point and it can be a 
useful time to ask any questions that you wish.  
 
For those children in Year 3, 4 or 5, within your child’s report, you will have received information 
about your child’s teacher/s for the next academic year. You will also have an opportunity to 
visit your child’s new classroom and meet their new teacher/s. We hope it will be a useful time 
for you to see the space that your child will be learning in and ask any questions that you wish. 
 
Teachers will be based in their classrooms from 3:45pm to 4:45pm – if you are unsure of 
where the classroom is, please either ask in the office or one of the staff who are based on the 
playground at the end of the day.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr Harrison 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Dobcroft Junior School 
Headteacher - Nicola Sexton (headteacher@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Chair of Governors – Katherine Oglesby (chair@dobcroft-
jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Address: Pingle Road, Sheffield, S7 2LN 
Telephone: (0114) 236 8075     
Website: www.dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Email: enquiries@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Teacher emails: teachers@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
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